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Comments: With the ever growing demand for recreational opportunities in the Off Highway Vehicle (OHV)

community it becomes incumbent on the land managers to address such demand. Continuing to close or restrict

OHV activity in lieu of managing it, has regrettably forced this community into smaller and smaller riding areas

putting substantial strain on the resources where they occur.

The OHV community is not going away and all indications are it will continue to grow and demand a seat at the

table of outdoor recreation. The Forest Plan Revision process is the perfect opportunity for the Forest Service to

address this issue and incorporate future and existing land management plans with action that will address the

OHV community's needs.

 


